
CITY OF SMITHS GROVE
SMITliS GROVE. KENTUCKY

The Board of Trustees met with the representatives of the Engineers
on January 6, 1966 at 1:30 PM at the fire station for the purpose
of opening bids for the water system improvements. Following is ~
list of the contractors who submitted bids:

T. C. Young, Williamsburg, Kentucky; C.F.W.COnstruction, F~yetteville,
Tennessee, Pakes Palmer, Kingsport, Tennessee; Eller Bros., M~dison,
Tennessee, Hall Construction, Lou i svi Ll e , Tennessee; Ca Ldwe lL & Son,
Nashville, Tennessee; Coleman Trainor, Huntington, W. Va.; W. E. C~ldwell,
Louisville, Kentucky Brownlief Kerstein, Knoxville, Tennessee; Univers~l
Tank and lron, Indianapolis, Indiana, J. A. Reese, Cl?rksville, Tennessee;
G. E. Willie, Brentwood, Tennessee; John Wile, Louicville, Ky.;
Eelvin Tharp, Campbellsville, Kentucky; Gillespie Corr vtruct i on ,
Masubille, Tennessee; Hobson Roberts, Bowling Green, Kentucky; L~vt~rt
Construction Company, Lexington, Kentucky.

Low bidders were: Contract #1, Hobson Roberts $115,972.46, #2,
Universal Tank and Iron, $27,920.00, #3, Belvin Tharp, $105,854.45 less
alternate #1 of $800.

The Board of Trustees and the Engineers were well pleased with the
interest shown.

Call meeting of the Board of Trustees, Jcn uary 19, 1966

Chairman T. C. Melton turned the meeting over to Trustee Rasdall.
Mr. Rasdall reported that he, Attorney English ~nd Engineer Lyon

had been to Atlanta to confer with the Housing and Home Finance Agency
regarding the contractors. The low bidders were satisfactory with
the lending agency. Mr. Rasdal1 brought the board up to date on all
phases of the progress being made. Due to the fact that the option on
the water system expires February 1, it was the consensus of the Bo~rd
that a letter be written to the Housing and Home FinanceAgency requesting
permission to award the contracts to the lowest bidders. Clerk w~s ?sked
to write the letter the next day.

Called meeting of the Board of Trustees, Ja1u~ry 29, 1966.


